MEMORANDUM

TO: Cape Elizabeth Planning Board

FROM: Conservation Committee DATE: September 14, 2021

SUBJECT: Carr Woods Subdivision, Resource Protection Permit

The Conservation Committee discussed the Carr Woods subdivision at the September 9, 2021 meeting. Six members of the public made comments at the meeting.

The committee reviewed the Resource Protection permit standards of review and noted that a peer review of wetland mapping will be done.

The committee voted 7-0 to table further comments on the application until revised plans have been submitted by the applicant, after which the Conservation Committee will provide comments to the Planning Board.